C#+
COMMUNICATION

From: Grace Gonzalez [HEnnnes T
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 ‘ID ‘17 AM

To: 'council@vaughan.ca'; "clerks@vaughan.ca'’; '‘Barbara. McEwan@vaughan.ca'’; 'kyle.fearon@vaughan.ca’,
'gina. mampa@vaughan ca'

Cc: Frank Principe <§ R
Subject: RE: File 15.120.1

| would like to share a picture of Major Mackenzie, just west of Jane street. This is in front of the proposed
hospital site. This was taken as we were exiting HWY 400 on a Saturday afternoon. | can't imagine
emergency vehicles getting through this mess, much less during rush hour. Vaughan can no longer support
this kind of traffic. Stop the high-rises and condominiums. This topic will be very important to me and my

neighbours in the next election!




